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Note to File 
EA0708-007 

Deze Energy Corporation, Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion project 

 

 

Re: Deadline for information request submissions – June 2, 2009 

On April 28th, 2009, the Mackenzie Valley Review Board (the Review Board) issued a 

letter to the distribution list that set June 11, 2009 as the deadline for submission of party 

information requests. During technical sessions held in Yellowknife on May 27 & 28, 

2009, several parties expressed concerns that they would not be prepared to submit their 

information requests on the deadline. 

 

To date, Review Board staff has received requests for an extension to the deadline from 

the Department of Fisheries & Oceans, Parks Canada, Treaty #8 Tribal Corporation and 

the Lutselk’e Dene First Nation. The Review Board will be considering these requests at 

the next Board meeting (June 23-25, 2009) and may make a decision on extending the 

deadline at that time. 

 

 

Tawanis Testart 

Environmental Assessment Officer 

Mackenzie Valley Review Board 


